
New Year,
New Protocol!

ATTENT ION

         Starting
    March 5, 2022 

Residents will be required to show

proof of residency by bringing one 
of the following documents at every

visit to the Community Hazardous


Waste Collection Center: 
  

Thank you for 
supporting the program

and properly disposing


of your hazardous waste. 



Driver's license, 
Utility bill, or 
Car registration. 




Questions? 
Contact us at (805) 882-3602   I   www.LessIsMore.org/hazwaste


